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FDOT to Host a Public Meeting for Upcoming Project Along US 1
State Road (SR) 5/US 1/South Dixie Highway

Miami, Fla. — The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a public meeting for the
upcoming project along SR 5/US 1/South Dixie Highway from east of SW 27 Avenue to SR 9A/I-95.
This project will cost an estimated $2.7 million. It is scheduled to begin the week of October 14 and will
last about eleven months.

The public meeting will be held from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. on Thursday, October 10, 2019 at the
Shenandoah Library Branch located at 2111 SW 19 Street, Miami, Florida, 33145. Graphic displays
and project plans will be shown during the meeting and FDOT representatives will be available to discuss
the project and answer questions from the public.

The proposed work includes the following: modifying the intersection of SR 5/US 1 and SW 24
Avenue/Calusa Street to restrict left-turn movements from the side streets; upgrading the M-Path
crosswalks underneath the Metrorail at the intersections of SR 5/US 1 and SW 22 Avenue, SW 19
Avenue, SW 17 Avenue and SW 16 Avenue; replacing damaged drainage inlet tops; replacing the mast
arms at the intersection SR 5/US 1 and SW 22 Avenue; repaving and restriping the roadway throughout
the project corridor; upgrading sidewalks, pedestrian curb ramps, signing and pavement markings;
improving signalization and lighting.

For more information, please call Community Outreach Specialist Christian Gonzalez at (786) 837-4884
or csgonzalez@corradino.com or FDOT’s Public Information Office at (305) 470-5349.

FDOT encourages public participation without regard to race, color, national origin, age, gender, religion,
disability or family status. Persons who need special assistance under the Americans with Disabilities Act
of 1990 or who need translation services (free of charge) should contact Hong Benitez, P.E. at (305) 470-
5219 or in writing to FDOT, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, FL 33172 or by emails at
Hong.benitez@dot.state.fl.us at least seven days prior to the public meeting.
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